
May 26th, 1930

MEETING OF DEANS held on Monday, 
May 26th, 1930, at 10:00 a.m., in the Principal’s 
Office.

Present:
Sir Arthur Currie, Principal, 

Chairman 
Dean P. E. Corbett 
Dean F. C. Harrison 
Professor J,C.Simpson, representing 

Dean Martin 
Dean Ira MacKay

Honorary Degrees:
This meeting was called to consider 

recommendations which had been made for honorary 
degrees for (a) Mr. W. Bulksley-Evans and (b) Dr.
M. E. Baker.

It was unanimously agreed to re­
commend to Corporation that the honorary degree of 
LL.D. be granted to Mr. Evans. There was equal 
unanimity not to make the recommendation regarding 
Dr. Baker.

The meeting then adjourned.

Principal


